Toronto,S Ontario
November 1, 1954.

Dr.

Assistant Superintendent
Ontario Hospital School
Orillia, Ontario

pear Dr.  NGN Re:

I want to apologize for feeling obliged to write you
again with respect to the application for admission

ot BENNNNNNREE o oii1d of less than two ysers.

It seems that the family is threatensd with a complete
break-up to the detriment not only of the parents but
the one normal child which they have., This threat may

be averted if the mentally unhealthy child -- [ -
could be removed to your institution.

Please understand that I am fully aware of your problems
and difficulties but am wondering whether in view of

the circumstances prevailing in this family, special
arrangements could not be made to admit this child at

an early date.




